LIMA CENTRAL CATHOLIC
HIGH SCHOOL

April 9, 2020

Dear Senior Parents:

As we all navigate this unprecedented situation, | want to thank you for your continued patience
and support of Lima Central Catholic. Our team would like nothing more than to welcome our students
back into the school building with open arms, but that is not an option for us right now.

As many of you know, the seniors were invited to a zoom session last week to discuss our
contingency plans for some of the traditional events at the end of the year. | fielded several questions
about the guidelines we have modified for their capstone presentations and talked about their feelings
regarding Prom and Graduation.

The LCC Administration has now officially made the decision to postpone our Graduation
from May 9 to Sunday afternoon, June 14, at 2:00. After consulting with several community and
diocesan officials, and of course with our seniors, many felt that the May 9 date would simply be too
soon for everyone to feel comfortable with such a large gathering, even if the stay-at-home order is
lifted. If we are still unable to hold large events on June 14, we will organize a virtual commencement.
By making this difficult decision now, we hope that families will have enough time to plan accordingly.
One way or another, diplomas will be conferred on June 14!

We are still making decisions regarding the Baccalaureate Mass and Prom. Obviously, it is
important for us to try our best to make these special events happen for our seniors. It is possible that

both will be rescheduled to the same weekend as Graduation and as soon as | am able to provide more
details, | will share that information with you. Thank you for understanding.

Blessings,
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Stephanie A. Williams
Principal/CEO ‘98
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